
 

 

 
Thank you for following 
the progress of the 
Summer Seals 
throughout their camp 
journey, whether it was 
by reading about their 
experiences, checking 
out our group page on 
Facebook, spreading the 
word about the program, 
or attending camp 
events! We are able to 
provide these enriching 
opportunities for 
students because of 
your support and 
commitment to our 
community! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students worked in groups 
to spray, wash, and dry the 
cars of their friends, 
family, and community 
members. Together, they 
earned about $960.00 to 
help supplement summer 
camp opportunities! 
Throughout the past 
several years, this day has 
grown to be a huge 
success for the camp. We 
graciously thank parents, 
sponsors, and members of 
our community for our 
success.  

Prior to the car wash, 
campers had the 
opportunity to enjoy lunch 
with a few Rotarians! We 
really enjoyed getting to 
know them, and sharing 
our favorite parts of the 
summer with them as well. 
We would like to extend 
our thanks for joining us! 

 

     The Summer Seals had 
fun in the sun, and 
practiced teamwork and 
service to the community 
while washing cars at the 
Annual Summer Seals Car 
Wash on Thursday, July 
20th.  The Seals enjoyed 
working, laughing, and 
making memories together 
on a gorgeous summer 
day!  

 
 

Alongside our trip to 
Hershey this summer, 
campers also got to visit 
the Crayola factory, R.B 
Winter State Park, and a 
hometown favorite, 
Knoebels! Each trip was 
filled with experiences we 
will never forget. 
Additionally, each if these 
trips tied into our 
community theme as we got 
to explore our local 
greatness

!  

 

 

At the Crayola factory, 
campers made fun 
creations with melted 
crayons, and watched the 
manufacturing process! R.B 
Winter was filled with a 
water exploration led by 
Dr. David McLaughlin, and 
some beach time! Lastly, 
Knoebels was a great day 
in the sun enjoying time 
with friends at a popular 
PA destination! We are 
one lucky crew!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Seals 

A Special Thank You! 
Summer Seals would like to give a big thank 
you to our donors for their generosity and 
continued support of Summer Seals Day 

Camp and for making these special 
moments grow and succeed for 17 years! 

Foss Jewelers INC.  
National Beef Packing Co. 

Stahl Sheaffer Engineering LLC 
Geisinger Health System  

The Mustard Seed 

Students… for your hard 
work and enthusiasm!  

Parents… for your support 
and dedication! 

Teachers & Volunteers… 
for putting your hearts and 
minds into every minute of 
camp!  

Directors… for your tireless 
efforts and boundless energy! 

School Staff & 

Administration… for your 
patience, compassion, and 
guidance!  

Camp Sponsors… for your 
generosity and care for the 
community! 

Board of Directors… for 
your leadership, guidance, and 
dedication! 

 

Seals Make a Splash at The Annual Summer Seals Car Wash! 

 July 2023 

I n s i d e r  

Sweet Memories Around Our Community 


